
As a long time resident of neighboring property, I would 
like to restate my concerns about how a Cannabis 
cultivation grow is likely to exacerbate an already multi-
year problem with too little water (via the creek)  to our 
multi-cabin property.  For many years we have had to 
truck in water to serve our cabins needs during late spring 
and summer months - a major expense and  hassle.    Our 
belief is that a Cannabis cultivation operation nearby will 
make that situation far worse because of their need for 
likely significant water for irrigation purposes of a large 
grow. 
Please take this in consideration as you examine their 
appeal to your previous denial - which relieved us greatly. 
 


